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Good Afternoon

Although I could not attend the recent site visits and meetings | would like to
observe that having lived in close proximity to i54 project , it was stated that
workers would use the numerous bike lanes to access the site, we have never
seen a bike since completion. Also buses are going in and out of the site re a
designated road but they are always empty, and as shifts finish all cars leaving
the site have a single occupant and all head back towards Birmingham.

In addition, as residents we were forced to have numerous meetings with the
construction company regarding the incessant noise of construction vehicles
reversing which sounded like conveys of ambulances and fire engines
approaching us all day long.

Many thanks

Linda Tomkins.
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